
 

 

Wednesdays | Room #127 | 6:30 p.m.  

WHAT’S HAPPENING MINISTRY UPDATES 

“To develop disciples of Christ who love Him, grow in Him, and serve Him”  
J o h n s t o n  C h a p e l  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h  •  3 0 4 . 4 2 5 . 6 3 1 5  •  o f f i c e @ j o h n s t o n c h a p e l . o r g  

Sunday 

 Bible Fellowships – 8:45 & 9:00 a.m.   

 Philippian Ministry Meeting - Room #116 - 9:00 a.m.  

 

Wednesday 

 Movie Day at SCA— Fellowship Hall - 12:00 p.m.  

 Ladies’ Prayer Group – Family Room – 6:30 p.m.  

 Student Small Groups – Youth Room – 6:30 p.m.  

 GriefShare - Room #136 - 6:30 p.m.  

 DivorceCare - Room #129 - 6:30 p.m.  

 DC4K - Room #127 - 6:30 p.m.  

 MomLife - Room #132 - 6:30 p.m.  

 AWANA/Arrows/Krew - drop off in gym - 6:30 p.m.  

 GROW Class – Auditorium – 7:00 p.m.  

 

Thursday 

 Men’s Prayer Group – Conference Room – 7:30 a.m. 

 

Saturday 

 Sew & Sews - Room #140 - 10:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m.  

COMMUNION - in our service on Sun., 
October 6. Kid’s Club (grades 1-5) is 
cancelled. A Benevolent Fund offering 
will be received. This fund is adminis-
tered by the Pastors and Deacons to 
care for needs within the church     
family. Please use a Special Offering 
envelope and mark it “Benevolent.”  

Baptisms 

Jonah 1:1-3 - Pastor Dan Thyng 

10:00 A.M. Worship Service 

DivorceCare for Kids helps children 

ages 5-12 (K-5th grade) heal from 

the pain they suffer from the loss of 

their family. Each week offers     

lessons as well as hands-on          

activities. DC4K meets at 6:30 p.m. 

on Wednesdays in Room #127.  

SEPTEMBER MISSIONS OFFERING - will be going to Jim & Helen Alexander. 

Jim served as our AWANA missionary for many years before retiring. He 

has had some medical needs arise, and this will go to help pay for those 

needs. Please use a  Missions Offering envelope for your gift. 

SHARE YOUR STORY – God has called each of us to evangelize in the context 

of our daily lives. In an effort to encourage this among the church family, we 

are gathering stories of how you came to Christ through the faithful witness of 

a believer or how you led someone else to Christ through 

your faithful witness. We would love to hear your story, so 

please stop by the Welcome Center to pick up a story form. 

You may deliver completed forms to the church office for 

review by the pastors, who will follow up with you. You can 

also access an online version of the form on our website or 

by scanning the QR code.  

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD - For the month of 

September, we will focus on collecting the rest of the 

supplies that we need to pack 1,000 shoebox gifts at 

our packing party on September 29. We currently 

need ink pens, colored pencils, markers, erasers, 

notebooks or writing paper, toothbrushes, toys for 

girls, and additional WOW items. Dolls (no Barbie 

dolls), musical instruments, jewelry-making or craft kits, and balls with 

pumps are a great idea. Remember, items must be small enough to fit in a 

shoebox with other items. Place your donations in the container located 

near the restrooms. A list with websites for shopping is available above 

the container. You can still give to help cover the $10,000 cost of shipping 

those boxes using a Special Offering envelope marked “OCC.” Any amount 

over the $10,000 goes to help with supplies for the packing party. Contact 

Vonda Wyatt if you have any questions.  

OUR NEXT QUARTERLY WOMEN’S BRUNCH - is quickly approaching! We will 

meet in the Fellowship Hall on Saturday, October 12, from 9:30—11:00 a.m. 

Please bring a dish to share (drinks and tableware will be provided). We hope 

to see you there!  

AT SUMMIT CHRISTIAN ACADEMY - we take seriously the charge to “secure the 

Blessings of Liberty to ourselves and our Posterity…” Come celebrate         

Constitution Week by attending Movie Day at SCA. At noon on Wednesday, we 

will show our 9-12th grade students the film, “A More Perfect Union: America 

Becomes a Nation.” We would love for parents and church family to join us to 

see what has been termed the “Miracle at Philadelphia.” Free admission,    

popcorn, and complimentary pocket Constitution while seats and supplies last. 

Liberty lives at Summit Christian Academy - join us!    

THERE IS A NEED - for more people to be involved in the prison ministry 

at Sam Perdue Juvenile Detention Center and the Mercer County         

Reporting Center for youth. If you are interested in learning more about 

this ministry to the youth of our state and region and potentially serving, 

please attend the Philippian Ministry meeting today at 9:00 a.m. in the 

ABF Office (Room #116). If you have any questions or would like more 

information, please contact Pastor James.  

AWANA STORE - We need new dollar store toys, games, stationery and 

other items that the clubbers will enjoy. Please place items in the box near 

the lobby restrooms.  

SAVE THE DATE! - Trunk or Treat will be on Thursday, October 31. 

Start planning your trunks now! Signup sheets and more information 

will be available soon.  

AWANA, KREW, & ARROWS PARENTS - Please plan to join us this     

Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. for Parent and Grandparent Night! Come and see 

how you can help your kids get the most out of our midweek children’s 

ministries.  



 

 

Coming up... 

Attendance and Giving Last Week: 

Weekly Budget Need:  $25,243.32 

Sept. 29 OCC Packing Party, Gym, 2:00 p.m.  

Oct. 5 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast, Fellowship Hall, 8:00 a.m.  

Oct. 6 Communion; Benevolent Fund Offering  

Oct. 9 Deacon’s Meeting, Conference Room, 8:15 p.m.  

Oct. 10  D.M.A. Fellowship Luncheon, Room #140, 10:30 a.m.  

Oct. 12 Ladies’ Brunch, Fellowship Hall, 9:30 a.m.  

Oct. 16 Chapel 201, Room #138, 6:30 p.m.  

Oct. 19 Sew & Sews, Room #140, 10:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m.  

 Our nursery is available during our Wednesday and Sunday services. 

 Kids Club for grades 1-5 meets every Sunday during our worship service. 

 Want a record of your giving to JCBC? Please use a church envelope. 

 The elevator and Lost & Found are located near the main stairwell. 

 Hearing devices are available at the Welcome Center. 

 The wireless network “JCBC Guest” is available.  Please silence phones and pagers. 

 Please use cups with lids when bringing drinks into the Auditorium. 

Helpful information for our guests 

GROWTH GROUPS 178 

SUNDAY MORNING 369 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 226 

OFFERING $26,179 

984 Halls Ridge Road, Princeton, WV 

September 15, 2024 

S E R M O N    N O T E S 

Jonah 1:1-3a 

  

 The ________________ of ____________  is  _________________. 

  

  I. A _____________ problem.  

  II. A _____________ problem  

 __________ have ______________  ____________. 

View in the app or visit http://bible.com/events/49316003 


